HCDA Presentation set for September 3rd, 2008!
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Hello all,

I'd like to say thank you to all of you that are continuing to support this effort. It's been awhile
since we've had some fresh info for the site. | am posting this small update to let you know that
we continue to work very, very hard on the task before us and that this project is very much
alive. We had hoped to be on the August agenda for the Hawaii Community Development
Authority (HCDA) but we needed a bit more time to do some very important run throughs and
critiques as we wanted to make it the best it can possibly be.

In addition, the timing has to be right. We've worked long and hard on this, and we need to
allow you, the supporter, sufficient time to know and prepare to join us when we make our
presentation before the HCDA. I'm very happy to announce that day is set for September 3rd,
2008 at 9AM at
the newly constructed Department of Hawaiian Homelands (DHHL) Conference Room in
Kapolei. Here's the full information:

When:

Wednesday, September 3rd, 2008
9:00AM to 2:00PM

Where:

Dept. of Hawaiian Home Lands
Conference Room

91-5420 Kapolei Parkway
Kapolei, Hawaii 96707

In addition, you can check the following HCDA website for the upcoming meeting agendas and
past minutes: HCDA 2008 Agendas



http://hcdaweb.org/events/agendas/2008-agenda/
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We have worked diligently for the past few weeks polishing our presentation in anticipation for
standing before the HCDA and getting this show on the road. | ask that if you are supportive of
the construction of a new home for motorsports, then to please join us on this very important
date. We're not asking for banners or sign waving, just a respectful display of support for this
project. | cannot stress enough how important this first meeting is to the future of this effort. If
you support building a racetrack, then please tell your friends, family, and co-workers
about this date, and urge them to attend in support.
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There are people who are committed to preventing this project from moving forward, and you
can fully expect them to be in attendance. We hope that if you support it, you will be there as
well.

In regards to the planning and construction of this facility, | ask that all of you come here to get
the facts first. Again, if you have questions, feel free to post them on our discussion forums
where one of our team members, or the Developer, Mr. George Grace Jr., can answer you
directly: KRP Forum

We're always willing to listen, and answer. Mahalo for your support, and thank you for
still believing in a new home for our displaced motorsports community. We hope to see you
there.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Kitchens
The KRP Project Team
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http://www.hawaiitalks.net/forumdisplay.php?f=214

